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SAVE THE DATE!!!





Saturday, April 28 - Rehearsal


9 a.m. - 1 p.m.; Church of the Spirit


Potluck Social to follow


ALSO:  FUND RAISING COMMITTEE MEETING








Tuesday, May 8- Choreography Session


6:50 p.m. — Steppin’ Out Medley





Friday, May 11 - All Chorus Dance Rehearsal


7:30 - 9:30 p.m.


Durant Center, 1605 Cameron St., Alexandria


ALSO:  Costume “Inspection”





Saturday, May 12 — Car Wash


Shell Station, Duke Street (next to


Generous George’s)


8 a.m. - 4 p.m.





Saturday, May 19 - Rehearsal


9 a.m. - 1 p.m., Location:  TBD


Also:  WBIG RadioThon -- Details TBA





Tuesday, May 22 - Choreography Session


6:50 p.m. — Swing Dancin’








Saturday, June 2


Performance -- Race for the Cure


Time/Location:  Before noon, Washington


More Details to Come!





Saturday, June 9 - Rehearsal


9 a.m. - 1 p.m., Location:  John Calvin, Annandale





Wednesday, June 13


Tentative:  Contract Performance


Details TBA





Thursday, June 14


Performance @ Fort Ward Park -- Report Time:  TBA





Saturday, June 23


Set up @ T.C. Williams H.S.





June Notes





COSTUMES:  Everyone should be gathering your costume items.  On Friday, May 11, we’ll be checking to see if you have all your pieces, so please bring your costumes to the Durant Center that evening.  (Colorful shirt, Guys and Dolls stuff, cowboy hats, bandanas, Les Miz items.)  


For directions to the Durant Center, visit the Singers’ web site, enter the “Just For Us” section, and click on Places.





CONGRATULATIONS to Karen Doyne, Rodney Jackson, and June Morris.  They have been chosen to perform their specialty numbers in the show.





VOLUNTEERS:  We need friends and family members to help backstage and in the lobby during our performances.  If you know someone who’d like to operate a spot light or help with costumes and props, please talk to Eva Malecki or Brad Yost.  Sign-up sheets will be circulated in May.


The Single Volunteers of D.C. will again be asked to assist us, but we need others to lend a hand — especially backstage.





MAILING LIST:  If you want to add names to the Singers’ mailing list, please e-mail or fax patrons’ names/addresses to Jill Thompson or Sandy Carson by April 30th.  Flyers will be sent out mid-May.


If you’d like to donate labels for the mailing, see Sandy Carson for specs/details.

















